
WATAB TOWN BOARD MEETING 

Special Meeting Minutes 

Planning Commission Training 

Monday, September 14, 2020 – 10:00 am 
 

Board supervisors present: Julie Johnson, Steve Wollak, and Bill Little.  Others present in the Town Hall included: 

Clerk, Kathy Sauer, Mike Couri, Gary Aschenbrenner, Nate Landwehr, Anna Hinkemeyer 

Attending via Zoom: Doug Boser 

Township Attorney Michael Couri presented an in-service entitled “Subdivision Basics” to the Township Board 

members and the newly formed Planning Commission. 

Mr. Couri covered the legal and procedural aspects of the Subdivision process. 

 

Meeting adjourned at 12:00 pm. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

Kathy Sauer 
Township Clerk 
 

 
 
 
        
Julie Johnson, Board Chairperson    Date 
 
 
        
Kathy Sauer, Clerk    Date 
 


